Subject: Murphy's Yard application

As a local resident | am strongly opposed to the application, 2021/3225/P for the following reasons-

1. It is far too dense and tall for the sensitive area near Hampstead Heath. It will have a lasting negative affect on so
much of what people value in the Heath, esp. views.

2. The plan doesn't include any real green space for proposed residents, only token flower beds and surely
contravenes Camden's attempts to make housing livable for residents. Because of this they will use one entry point
onto the Heath, which is detrimental to established residents of the area. We had huge degradation when high
numbers used the Heath during lockdown.

3. Once again Camden has no concrete plans for specific number of social hosing to be included in the proposed
flats. This has happened far too often in Camden's past proposed applications.

There is strong local opposition to this plan which | would hope the planning department will listen to.

Yours sincerely,

Ann Tinklepaugh

London N6



